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NOTICE  
OF  

CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Sonoma at their meeting held 
on October 19, 2022, continued the public hearing regarding:  

 
 

Introduction of an Ordinance Amending the Sonoma Municipal Code Amending Title 19, 
Chapter 19.40 (General Property Development and Use Standards) to remove subjective 

language and establish objective standards and Finding this Action is Exempt from Further 
Environmental Review Under the General Rule in California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
Guidelines Section 15061(b)(3) That CEQA Only Applies to Projects that have the Potential for 

Causing a Significant Effect on the Environment 
 
to November 16, 2022, at 6:00pm or as soon thereafter as possible.  Public Hearings will be 
held at 177 First Street West, Sonoma CA. 
 
  

 

Rebekah Barr 
Rebekah Barr, MMC, City Clerk 
 
 


